
 

 
March 27, 2020 
 
Office of the Code Reviser: 
 
Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Washington State Liquor and 
Cannabis Board is withdrawing its proposed rulemaking filed on March 11, 2020 as 
WSR 20-07-052 as a continuance of proposed rulemaking filed on January 22, 2020 as 
WSR 20-03-076, concerning marijuana quality assurance sampling protocols described 
in WAC 314-55-101, quality assurance and quality controls described in WAC 314-55-
102, and proficiency testing, described in WAC 314-55-1025. 
 

         

        Jane Rushford 
        Chair 


